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Stories from the Field :
Mozambique

At our recent Mozambique Eye
Camp, we performed a total of
103 surgeries including on a 98
years old patient. However, our
most memorable patient was a
baby girl who just turned one
named Zefa. Especially in Africa,
there are so many children who
are born with congenital
cataracts, and there are many
reasons for this, but not only children but also people in their 20s and 30s who aren't treated cannot go
to school and lead normal lives.

Recently, as the health and medical environment improves in Africa and the population increases
rapidly, there are many countries where about half of the total population are children. But in many
places in Africa, there is less than one Ophthalmologist for one million people, and virtually no
pediatric Ophthalmologists.  

Vision Care is working to train local pediatric surgery teams and doctors but we still have a long way to
go. Our hope is to transform lives and give joy to their families - in order to make a brighter world.

Testimony from Joshua Shin,
​Volunteer at the 283rd Mozambique Eye Camp

Read Joshua's Story

http://visioncareusa.org
http://files.constantcontact.com/6d37b530701/0b5b486c-1cb1-46d5-94ec-b084bc992c40.docx


Please see below our latest 2018 Eye Camp schedule! 

Your $150 donation can give a person the Gift of Sight.

Donate Today!

DONATE
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https://give.visioncareusa.org/en/quickdonate
https://www.facebook.com/visioncareusa/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9NCYuNKyypWk6LHHHzOFeA

